
         

         
 

Super homework 

We really enjoyed sharing the holiday 

homework this week.  There were some 

brilliant ideas for projects to share.  

The children were proud to show their 

results.  If your child did not have 

time to make their project other the 

half term break you are welcome to 

send one in next week.  Many thanks 

for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 This week, the traditional story of “Little Red Riding Hood” helped fuel our learning 

activities.  The children have listened to several different versions and we have discussed how they 

were similar and how they were different.   

In maths, we have been using number lines to count on to add a given amount.  We have also been 

counting small objects to consolidate the children’s one to one correspondence.  We have been 

talking about the birthday months, days of the week and the seasons.    

Guided reading has continued this week and the children were all excited to share the chosen text 

with their new group.  New reading days can be seen in planners.  Please remember to send in key 

ring words on this day so that words can be practised and new words added if needed. 

In RWInc, some of the children have had a change of group.  This is nothing to be concerned about 

as some children need more practise to consolidate their learning, whilst others are ready to learn 

something new. 

A warm welcome back to new half term!  

From, 

 
Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs 
Thompson and Miss Lewington  
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Mystery Reader 

Sam’s mum came to be our mystery reader.  

She read a Julia Donaldson’s story, “The 

Smartest Giant in Town”.  Many thanks for 

giving your time to share stories! 

 

 
Well done to Jacob and Emma who are our 

stars of the week.   

Keep it up! 

       
Joseph S. and Evie were our VIP children at 

lunch today.  Super manners!  


